
 

 WEB ACCESSIBILITY STATEMENT  
 
Georgia Jones-Ayers Middle School is committed to facilitating 
the accessibility and usability of its website, 
https://monica4242.wixsite.com/gjams .To accomplish this, 
Georgia Jones-Ayers Middle School will be implementing the 
relevant portions of the World Wide Web Consortium’s Web 
Content Accessibility Guidelines 2.0 Level AA (“WCAG 2.0 AA”) 
as its web accessibility standard. We are committed to continually 
bringing our website into further conformance with the Section 
504 and Section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973. We strive 
to ensure that all members of the community (students, parents, 
members of the community both with and without disabilities) can 
access the information on our website. Our website will be tested 
on a periodic basis with assistive technology such as screen 
readers and screen magnifiers.  
 

Please be aware that our efforts are ongoing. If, at any time, you 

have specific questions or concerns about the accessibility of 

information on our website, please contact us at 

aflores@dadeschools.net or 305-634-9757 ext. 2212. If you do 

encounter an accessibility issue, please specifically describe the 

issue in your email and/or phone call, and we will make the 

necessary modifications to make the page/information accessible 

for you. 

https://monica4242.wixsite.com/gjams

